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President's Message:   
Hello Quilting Friends, 

 

Another Guild year is coming to a close and I’m at the end of my 

term as President.  I honestly can’t say I’ll miss the position; 

it has been tiring at times, but it’s also been loads of fun.  

We’ve made changes that will help us to successfully move into 

the future.  I believe there are more changes that will have to 

be considered to keep us going.  I’ll leave that to the next Ex-

ecutive Board. 

 

I want to thank everyone who has helped me in one capacity or 

another over the last two years:  Marie Guidry, Mary Santoro, 

Christine Bearn, Anne Marie Kizer, Lorraine Hare, Barb Wenton, 

Sheryl Flatt, Rose Frailey, Judy Mehl, Kathleen Rambo, and Sheri 

Seip.  A very special Thank You to Marie Schriever and Marianne 

Bridges for taking charge of the Quilt Lovers Bingo.  If I for-

got to mention you, please know you’re in my thankful thoughts. 

 

And, of course, I want to give a humongous Thank You to my dear 

friend and Vice President, Jane Maughan.  It was great to work 

with Jane; she made my job so much easier and fun.  Her energy 

and love of Guild gave us a VP who did an absolutely fantastic 

job. You Rock, Jane! 

 

And last, but certainly not least, I want to thank each and 

every Guild member for your support.  We may not have always 

agreed, but we disagreed nicely and with respect, and still con-

tinue to be friends. Can I possibly say Thank You enough?  
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Never!  THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU, 

THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU……….. 

 

Keep On Stitchin’ 

Lois 

 

Check out the web page at www.thepmqg.com 

 
Minutes: No Report. 
 

Calendar: 
Next meeting is September 14th, 2016 

  
   Treasurer’s Report: Report for July 2016 
June’s 2016 
Beginning Balance:                                 $8,213.21 
 
Income: Ways and Means                           $18.00     
Total Income:                                                $18.00                            
 
Expenses: 
1129 Celebration Quits                                 $9.74 
1130 Quilt Bingo                                        $205.93  
1131 Quilt Challenge                                  $21.83 
 Total Expenses:                                         $237.50                    
Total Expenses 
 
Ending Balance:                                      $7,993.71 
Submitted by Marie Guidry 

 

Activities: 
Quilter’s Mystery Retreat Weekend 2016 
Thank you to everyone who signed up for our Mystery Quilt Weekend.  I know we 
will all have a great time.  Don’t forget to send in the balance of the payment 30 
days before we go which would be September 30th. 
Submitted by Sheryl Flatt 
 

Quilt Bingo: 
Remember the bingo is this weekend, August 7th. 
We want to thank everyone who gave fat quarters for the Quilter’s Bingo raffle. We 
had 2 large baskets.  
Submitted by Sheri Seip and Betty D’Imperio. 
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Tea Time: No Tea Social.  The Tea Social will return in October. 
  

Wear Your Name Tag: Please wear your name tag to help everyone greet and 
speak to each other by name. If you forget your name tag, stop at the Sign up Sheet 
for a paper Hello My Name Is tag!  
 

Ways and Means: No Report 
Charity Quilts: No Report. 
Community Quilts: No report. 
 
Celebration Quilts:  
Do you have a special occasion coming up?  Or know someone that does?  Let us 
help you celebrate.  The birth of a baby; a wedding; a 25th anniversary; a 50th or 
60th anniversary are important occasions.  It is important to celebrate.  
Contact Sheri Seip 

 
Hospitality:  
Black Tie Picnic 
     What a wonderful time to attend a Black Tie Affair. Even though it is only a 
picnic we can enjoy the excellent menu items made by many different chef's, 
(us) from many different places (us), mingle with such a unique group of exciting 
people (us), and get a night out on the town. The Black Tie affair will be held in the 
rear of the library, they will be setting up a tent for us. There is no need to bring a 
place setting they will be supplied. So reserve the date, bring a covered dish, and 
remember to wear black and white as the attire. See you then, Marianne and Marie 
Submitted by Marianne Bridges 

 
July’s Birthdays: 
Lois Kirkwood  July 11th 
Judith Mehl  July 15th 
Kathy Parrish  July 20th 

 
August’s Birthday’s 
Pat Cudney   August 7th 
Nancy Asciak  August 9th 
Ana Rivera  August 11th 
Barbara Hall                August 29th 
Sarah Pierson  August 31st 
 

July’s Anniversaries: 
Mary Santoro  7/17/1982 
Janella McBeth  7/10/2004 
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August’s Anniversaries: 
Donna Conto  8/10/1963 
Sheryl Flatt  8/10/1982 
Barbara Hall                  8/19/1989 
Peggy P. Chiniewicz 8/10/1991 
Mary Archibald  8/18 

 
 
For Your Information: 
Future Meeting dates are:  
Sept 14 (2nd Wednesday) 

Oct 19 (3rd Wednesday) 

Nov 9 (2nd Wednesday) 

 
Pocono Chapter Quilts for Kids annual luncheon will be held on Saturday, Sept. 10th at 
noon.  It will be at Boulder View Tavern in Lake Harmony again and you have your 
choice from three entrees.  Tickets are $26.00 and we will have a small tricky 
tray. Reservations need to be made by August 26th, 2016.  We have a good time as 
usual.  The only thing missing is YOU!  Contact Marie Schriever for tickets. 
Submitted by Marie Schriever 

 
For your Information:  
Please keep member Vertie Knapp in your thought she was recently admitted to a 
nursing home.  Sorry I do not know details. Also keep Christine Bearn in your thoughts 
and prayers as she goes for surgery at the end of the month.  Wish Andrea Gullion a 
speedy recovery after her recent surgery. 
  

The Guild website can be found at www.thepmqg.com. The current program calendar 
is updated on the website every month and the current newsletter is available as a link 
to a pdf file.  
  

Editor’s Note:   
If you have something you want included in the newsletter please forward to 
lorrhare@ptd.net  Articles such as recipes or quilt shows/events, tricks or tips, news  
about members are due to the Editor by the first Wednesday of the month. 
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Officers: 
President  Lois Kirkwood              
Vice President  Jane Maughan 
Treasurer (Acting)         Marie Guidry   
Secretary    
Financial Secretary Mary Santoro 
 
Committees: 
Activities   Jane Maughan 
Historian/Photos     
Celebration Quilts Sheri Seip 
Helping Hands    
Ways & Means   Kathleen Rambo / Mary Santoro 
Hospitality   Barbara Wenton 
Newsletter   Lorraine Hare 
Community Quilts Rose Frailey 
Publicity   Pat Cudney 
Webmaster    Jane Maughan 
Challenge 2016   Lorraine Hare 
Charity Quilts    
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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